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Andrews - DNR, Doug <doug.andrews@state.co.us> Tue, May 28, 2013 at 4:14 PM
To: smiller@nobleenergyinc.com

Susan,
I have completed my review of the Form 2A for the ROHN STATE LD10-65HN oil and gas location
and I have a few comments.  

1)  It appears that the Hydrology Map submitted with this Form 2A is for the nearby ROHN STATE
LD10-67HN location.  Please send me the correct Hydrology Map and I will add it to the list of
Attachment for this Form 2A.

2)  You have shown on the Location Drawing that a low area is approximately 338 feet southwest
of the ROHN STATE LD10-65HN location.  Although you have indicated in the Comments that this
low area will not be disturbed by operations, the outline of the disturbed area shown on the
Location Drawing is very close to this low area.  Additionally, a review of aerial photos shows this
low area does collect standing surface water and the USGS topo map indicates it is an
intermittent pond.  Therefore I would like to add the following COA to this Form 2A:

"Operator must implement site specific best management practices in accordance with good
engineering practices, including, but not limited to, construction of a berm or diversion dike, site
grading, or other comparable measures, sufficient to protect the low area/intermittent pond
located approximately 338 feet southwest of the oil and gas location from a release of drilling,
completion, produced fluids, and chemical products."

Please feel free to call me if you have questions.  Respectfully.

-- 

R. Douglas Andrews
 
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln St., Suite 801
Denver, CO  80203
 
doug.andrews@state.co.us
303-894-2100  Ext. 5177

SMiller@nobleenergyinc.com <SMiller@nobleenergyinc.com> Fri, May 31, 2013 at 8:33 AM
To: "Andrews - DNR, Doug" <doug.andrews@state.co.us>

Hi Doug,

Sorry for the delay in getting back to you.  Please see Noble's responses below.

1)        Please find attached the correct Hydrology Map for the noted permit.

2)        Noble concurs with the proposed COA.

Thank you.

mailto:doug.andrews@state.co.us
tel:303-894-2100%C2%A0%20Ext.%205177
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From:        "Andrews - DNR, Doug" <doug.andrews@state.co.us>

To:        smiller@nobleenergyinc.com

Date:        05/28/2013 04:15 PM

Subject:        Review of Form 2A for ROHN STATE LD10-65HN - Doc #400397527

[Quoted text hidden]

The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments may be confidential. If you are not the intended
recipient, please understand that dissemination, copying, or using such information is prohibited. If you have
received this e-mail in error, please immediately advise the sender by reply e-mail and delete this e-mail and its
attachments from your system.
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